
Roebuck, Caleb 

From: Eileen Wolper <pebshep@gmaiI.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 9:12 AM 
To: ENR 
Subject: LD 401 

Dear Senator Carson, Representative Tucker and Members of the ENR Committee: 
l write in support of LD 401, 

" An Act To Preserve State Landfill Capacity and Promote Recycling" . l am a 

registered nurse, with concerns for the health of citizens downstream. Accountable management of waste 
materials, and water leachate is common sense, if not imperative, for protecting the citizens of l\/laine. The 
Penobscot River is precious, and its health is reflected in the health and well being of its citizens. Although l 

have been in l\/laine (and camped many times on the Penobscot River), for 30 years,l am originally from the 
Jersey shore area (via southern Pennsylvania]. 

l have seen the economic impact of shady back room deals that polluted the shores, and the consequent 

costly 

clean up efforts to maintain it as a tourist destination. 

Prevention would be much better NOW, than costly catchup cleanup LATER. l want my tax dollars to support 
prevention and health, not clean up. 

Please support the passage of LD 401. 

Thank you,
' 

Eileen Wolper 

Belfast, Maine
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